
Shutterbugs at Wichita Botanica, 
May 1, 2021 
 
Shutterbugs at Wichita Botanica will begin at 
9:15 am.  There is an admission fee for each 
family member.  Short thirty (30) minute 
workshops will be held from 9:15 am till closing 
(at noon). Admission is good for entire day and 
families are encouraged to spend the afternoon 
using cameras to record images using skills 
learned in the morning.   
 
Workshop topics will include: 
•  How to submit photos virtually for 

competitions (i.e. State Fair) 
•  Creating a Portfolio /Entering at State Fair 
•  How to use your camera and “panning” to 

create images 
•  Using Kaleidoscopes to create images 
•  And more! 
 
Contact Eric Otte with questions at 
eotte@ksu.edu or Bob Harlan at 
bobharlan71@gmail.com. 
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Shutterbugs at Garden City Zoo, 
May 8, 2021 
 
Shutterbugs at the Garden City Zoo will open 
for registration at 8:30 am in the Finnup Center 
for Conservation Education.  Admission is $5.00 
per family member age 6 and up with a 
maximum charge per family of $20.  Workshops 
will be held on the half and whole hours with the 
last one starting at 11:30am. 
 
Topics for workshops will include: 
•  How to submit photos virtually for 

competitions (i.e. State Fair) 
•  Creating a Portfolio/Entering at State Fair 
•  How to make the “bars” disappear when 

shooting in the zoo. 
•  Panning and blur pans with your camera 
•  Using Kaleidoscopes to create images 
•  Shooting large bubbles 
•  Others as yet undetermined. 
 
Contact Pansy Fryman with questions…
620-272-3012 or pbeef@wbsnet.org  

Kansas State University is committed to making its services, activities and programs accessible to all 
participants. If you have special requirements due to a physical, vision, or hearing disability, contact 
Aliah Mestrovich Seay, aliah@ksu.edu. 
Kansas State University Agricultural Experiment Station and Cooperative Extension Service 
K-State Research and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

PLEASE	NOTE:	Events	are	subject	to	change	based	on	current	COVID	restrictions.		All	KSRE	volunteers,	employees,	and	
community	members	are	required	to	follow	COVID	guidelines	consistent	with	KSRE	protocol	at	the	time	of	the	KSRE	event	
(masks,	social	distancing,	consistent	hand	washing	and	proper	sanitation	procedures).	


